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King County Sheriff's Office Search and Rescue

The King County Sheriff's Office is required by state law to provide search & rescue services to King County. This is a service unique in King County to the Sheriff’s Office.  In addition, this service enhances King County’s ability to respond to other emergencies and disasters, including natural events and terrorist incidents. This proposal will allow the Sheriff’s Office to continue to provide search and rescue services at an acceptable level, improve the Unit’s technical capability to locate and rescue lost and injured people, and support King County Government and all other county government agencies in those situations. This proposal will also make these services more cost effective by reducing the time required to locate and rescue victims and to assess emergency and disaster situations.

This proposal is for $120,000 of Title III funds under the Secure Rural Schools and Community Self-determination Act of 2000, Public Law 106-393.  Funds will be used to reimburse the Sheriff's Office for some of the costs related to search, rescue, and emergency service activities on federal land.  Historically, 65% of the Sheriff's search and rescue activity is on federal land.  

